
 

 

 

TO:  Mr. David Meadows 

FROM: Nancy McReynolds 

RE:  Donations 

DATE:  March 27, 2012 
 

 

The following donations have been presented to the Tupelo Public 

School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 

School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept these 

donations on behalf of the schools listed below.   

 

 

Donation # 2011-2012 –  030 
Description:  $50.00 

Given By:  Amber Langley 

Purpose: For supplies. 

Site:   Lawndale School 

Presented By: Brock English 

 

Donation # 2011-2012 –  031 
Description:  $545.00 

Given By:  Emily Haven, THS Senior 

Purpose: For THS Science Dept. 

 Donation for senior project “Are you smarter 

than a 9th grader” 

Site:   Tupelo High School 

Presented By: Jason Harris 

 

Donation # 2011-2012 –  032 
Description:  $3,387.75 

Given By:  Lawhon PTO 

Purpose: For A R Programs 

Site:   Lawhon School 

Presented By: Christy Carroll 

 

Donation # 2011-2012 –  033 
Description:  $100.00 

Given By:  Tupelo Bank Association 

Purpose: For use with TMS Positive Behavior  

Site:   Tupelo Middle School 

Presented By: Kristy Luse 


